

07-22-21

HPX – PMC meeting notes

Present:

Mikael, John, Hartmut, Nikunj, Auriane

Hartmut is working on PRs

Will work on C++ 17 PR first

It contains some changes to senders and receivers

Akhil has several PRs that Hartmut will review

There will be a common release, 1.8, from split repositories to confirm it works correctly.

John will work on libfabric

Discussion of serialization in the core

John will work on getting tag-dispatch into a separate module

Hartmut will clean up tag invoke

John will work on parcelport

Irc has moved to libra.chat

Discussion of GSoD